

## **Chadsgrove School**

Telephone: 01527 871511 Email: office@chadsgrove.worcs.sch.uk Website: www.chadsgroveschool.org.uk Meadow Road, Catshill, Bromsgrove, Worcs B61 0JL

> Headteacher: **DEB RATTLEY** M.Ed. B.Ed. NPQEL

12th March 2020

## **Dear Parent Carer**

We are happy to confirm that after further investigation the pupil that caused concern yesterday with regard to Coronavirus, has not been exposed to the infection. The pupil will be returning to school. We are confident that this course of action is safe and appropriate and does not pose any additional risks to our pupils.

It is important to remain vigilant and to check our website for any further updates, however, please be assured that we will be following the Public Health England guidelines at all times.

Yours sincerely

**Deb Rattley** Headteacher















